

East Surrey Immunisation Service Unit 8A, Orchard Business Centre Orchard House Bonehurst Road Redhill, RH1 5EL

t: 0300 2470025 e: scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com

Date: September 2025

School: Ashford CofE Primary

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Your child's flu vaccination is now due

This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against influenza (flu). Flu can be an unpleasant illness and can cause serious complications. Vaccinating your child will also help to protect more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu.

Further information can be found at the following links:

https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/ or NHS child flu vaccine - information for parents - YouTube

In order for your child to receive this vaccination when we visit your school on **MONDAY 24**TH **NOVEMBER 2025**, please complete the e-consent form by **TUESDAY 18**TH **NOVEMBER 2025**

- Please visit <u>www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk</u> and enter your school's unique code SR125228
- If you **do not** want your child to receive a vaccine, we would ask you to still complete a consent form but select the 'No' option.
- If you do not want your child to receive the nasal spray vaccine on the basis of its porcine gelatine content, please fill in the 'No' box indicating this, and you will be given the opportunity to consent for an alternative vaccination. This vaccination is delivered by injection into the arm and does not contain any porcine gelatine. We will deliver this in school when we visit. If, however, you would like your child to receive this vaccination in one of our clinics, please contact us on the above number or email.

An automated email will be sent to you on completion of the e-consent from school.immunisations@nhs.net . If you do not receive this, please check your junk email.





Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR)

By now your child should have had two doses of MMR to fully protect them. If your child has NOT had two doses of MMR, and you would like them to be protected, please complete the MMR consent form. Find out more about this vaccine at: MMR for all: general guide

Please visit <u>Surrey Child and Family Health</u> for information about the school-based vaccination programme and to read our <u>Privacy Policy</u>. If you have any concerns or would like to withdraw your consent, please contact us on the above telephone number or email.

Yours faithfully
Clinical Service Manager
Surrey Immunisation Service